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Monday was Orange Shirt Day.  Thank you to all the staff and students who were inspired by the story of 

Phylis from Williams Lake and wore orange.  Our teachers spent time over the last two weeks helping their 

students better understand what Reconciliation means in an effort to move us all towards healing and hope.  

Classes could be seen reading stories, making crafts, watching videos and having deep conversations.  We 

hope that each of our students took away the message that Every Child Matters! 

Congratulations to both our Peewee and Bantam Football teams who have been working hard, having lots of 

fun and experiencing great success on the field.  Both teams took away wins this week!  Thank you Mr. 

Hocker, Mrs. Whiting and Mrs. Lavery for coaching the teams. 

Cross Country season is here!  Students who signed up have been running twice a week in preparation for the 

Zone Meet on Oct. 29th.  Good luck runners!  Thank you to Ms. Orton and Mrs. Glaros for coaching our cross-

country runners. 

Our first fire drill was successful. Students did a great job exiting the building in a calm and timely manner.   

Items to note: 

Parent Teacher Conferences will take place the week of Oct. 21st – 24th.  If you have yet to sign up, please 

come to the school at your convenience and sign up or reach out to your child’s teacher to select a date and 

time that works best for you. 

 

The Week Ahead 

 

Mon. 7 Early Dismissal 1:22pm                                                        

Tues. 8 Popcorn Sale, $2.25  
Peewee Football game @ Brechin 

Wed. 9 Bantam Football game @ Georgia 
PAC Meeting, 7pm 

Thurs. 10  

Fri. 11 Pro D Day, No School 

 



 

 

#TEAMCILAIRE 
 

CYCLONE NEWS 

                  

      Have a wonderful weekend! 

Sincerely, Carie Wood        

carie.wood@sd68.bc.ca     

 

                                 Y                                                                       \ 

Freehand drawing of USA for Diversity lesson – pretty impressive! 

 

 

 

Thank you to Wolfgang Carolsfeld who volunteers his time to support our 'Seaquarium in Schools' program.  Thank you to 
Mr. Hocker and Mrs. Lavery’s classes for being our ‘Marine Team’.  The Marine Team takes care of our tank in a variety 

of ways so that all of our students can enjoy! 

Looking Ahead 

 

Oct. 14 – Thanksgiving, No School 

Oct. 15 – Pizza Hot Lunch orders due 

Oct. 21 – 24 – Formative Assessment Conferences 

Oct. 25 – Pro D Day, No School  

Oct. 30 – PAC Halloween Dance 

Nov. 1 – Picture Retake Day 

Nov. 8 – Remembrance Day Assembly 10:45am 

Nov. 11 – Remembrance Day, No School 

Nov. 13 – PAC meeting, 7pm 

Dec. 4 – PAC meeting, 7pm 

Dec. 20 – Last Day of school before Winter Break 

Jan. 6 – School back in session from Winter Break 
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